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City ofMartinez 
Attn: Tim Tucker 
525 Henrietta Street 
Martinez, California 94553 

Notice:	 Tentative Order for the Alhambra Creek Sediment Removal Project, City of 
Martinez, Contra Costa County 

Dear Mr. Tucker, 

The Water Board intends to consider issuing waste discharge requirements for the proposed 
sediment removal project in lower Alhambra Creek during a meeting which will commence at 
the time and place indicated below: 

DATE: September 10, 2008 
TIME: 9:00 a.m. 
PLACE: Auditorium, Elihu Harris State Building, 1515 Clay Street 

Oakland, California 

A copy ofthe Tentative Order is enclosed. If you have any comments, please submit them in 
writing by no later than 5:00 p.m., August 18, 2008. Comments received after this date will not 
be considered or included in the preparation of the package presented to the Board for their 
consideration. Our response to comments will be posted on our website one week prior to the 
hearing. 

The Tentative Order can also be found on our website at 
http://www.swrcb.ca.gov/sanfranciscobay/board decisions/tentative orders.shtml. If you have 
questions, please contact Matthew Graul at 510-622-2381 or mgraul@waterboards.ca.gov. 

Sincerely, 

Shin-Roei Lee 
Chief, South Bay Watershed Division 

Preserving, enhancing, and restoring the San Francisco Bay Area's waters for over 50 years 
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Attachments: Tentative Order with Attachments A through B 

cc via Email: Suzanne Gilmore, California Department ofFish & Game, Yountville (sgilmore@dfg.ca.gov) 
Jim Zumwalt, Zumwalt Engineering (jzumwalt@zeginc.com) 
Jane Hicks, Army Corps of Engineers (Jane.M.Hicks@usace.army.mi) 
Mark D'Avignon, Army Corps of Engineers (Mark.R.D'Avignon@usace.army.mil) 
Pete Straub, Army Corps of Engineers (peter.s.straub@usace.army.mil) 
Greg Brown, Army Corps of Engineers (gregory.g.brown@usace.army.mil) 
Mitch Avalon, Contra Costa County (maval@pw.cccounty.us) 

mailto:maval@pw.cccounty.us

